
DUNE ACRES PLAN COMMISSION

MINUTES  December 14, 2015

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 pm.  Present were Thomas Cornwell, Richard Hawksworth, 

Lou Mellen and John Sullivan.  Absent were Jane Dickey, Robert Lauer, and David Rearick.  It was 

moved by John Sullivan, with second by Richard Hawksworth, that the minutes of the September 10, 

2015 meeting be approved as presented.  Favorable vote was unanimous.

The business of the meeting was the presentation and discussion of the rules and procedures that the 

plan commission is to follow.  It was moved by John Sullivan, with second by Lou Mellen, that the 

rules and procedures presented be adopted.  Favorable vote was unanimous.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joan Rearick, secretary


